
December 1, 2021 

Survey About HPSM Provider Training 

 
Dear providers,  
 
The Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) Provider Services department is working to improve our training 
process for new network providers. 
 
Please take our two minute survey by Friday, December 10: bit.ly/HPSMprovidertraining 
 
In the coming months HPSM hopes to streamline provider training and improve knowledge resources 
such as our website, video content, and more. 
 
Your feedback would be greatly appreciated and would help inform the development of new content, 
website organization, and other existing processes. 
 
Please direct any questions or suggestions to PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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